
 

 

 

We need  
YOUR VOTE! 

In order to have a valid election at least 1/3 of 
our membership must participate in the vote. 

This was not the case in the most recent election. 

 

The 2021 TCEA Board of Directors 
Online Elections will open for vote  

Thursday December 10th at 7 am and end 
Monday December 14th at 10 pm. 

 

**Please note: This is a new vote….even if you voted in 
the original election, you must recast your vote** 

 
 

TO CAST YOUR VOTE: Please visit TCEA’s website at: 
https://www.turlockemployees.org/members-area/online-voting/  

 
If you have not registered yet go to: https://www.turlockemployees.org/   
At the top right of the website click log in, register and follow the prompts. 
Please note: you must register with a personal email address not your work 

email. Once you receive a confirmation email you can then vote. 
 

Should you want a paper ballot or have any questions please contact any Board Member  

 

Your Association participation is greatly needed & appreciated! 
 

Sincerely, 
Your TCEA Board of Directors 

 

https://www.turlockemployees.org/members-area/online-voting/
https://www.turlockemployees.org/

